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I strongly object to the Brooklands Farm Development.  
It is ludicrous that so many houses are being proposed on our beautiful, valuable Whitstable countryside.  
Already our sewerage system can't cope and sewage is pumped regularly into our sea. 
More houses more sewage. 
More houses will mean additional  cars/traffic on our roads which are already struggling with existing traffic. 
More people will mean the Drs and Dentists who are already struggling will be spread even thinner.  
How could the council live with themselves knowing they are going to be destroying wildlife if they allow this plan to 
go ahead. Although this will produce a lot of  money for a few people it must be remembered so many more people 
benefit from the existing beautiful countryside that they will destroy by allowing this concrete jungle to be built.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Jane Charsley  
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